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HWY 38 RECONSTRUCTION 
 
Origin Design (formerly IIW) Contact: Nolan Peterson 
Phone:  309 368-1382  
Email: Nolan.peterson@origindesign.com  
 
Stage 1 Completion 
 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

That’s a Wrap! 
We made it to the end of Stage 1! With the completion of the asphalt driveways today, the contractor will be done 
working for the year. Due to everyone’s cooperation and teamwork, and the contractor’s efficiency, we were able 
to get an impressive amount of work done this year. Here are a few notable quantities that we placed this year: 
 

• Concrete: We placed roughly 10 THOUSAND square yards of concrete this year.  
• Underground Utilities: The contractor was able to install about 9 THOUSAND feet of pipe, services, and 

other drains/utilities. That is almost two miles of pipe in these few blocks.  
• Rock: Approximately 23,000 TONS of rock was installed in this stage.   

 
While Stage 1 is wrapping up, we will be shifting our focus to Stage 2. Look for a brief questionnaire in the coming 
weeks about questions you may have related to construction operations. Following the questionnaire, Origin 
Design and the City of Tipton will be holding an open meeting to the public to discuss concerns, timelines, and 
other notable topics. The questionnaire will help us create an agenda that caters to your concerns and questions. I 
will post updates as necessary to keep everyone informed of what to expect. Currently, we have not decided on a 
date for the open meeting, but it will be after the first of the year sometime.  
 
With everyone’s cooperation in working towards the completion of this project, we should expect next year to be 
another success. See you next Spring!  
 


